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This week in Year 2 
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English: 


The children will be reading poems and finding patterns and repeated language within them. They will be exploring the shape of the poem, the choice of words as well as the rhythm of the verses.  





Phonics:   


We are working on our phase 5 phonic sounds.


This week we will be looking at words that contain the sound /ai/ spelt with ‘a_e’.








Maths:


We will be exploring money this week. The children will be working with pounds and pence and aiming to use different coins to help them make the same amount. Please help to support this by working with the children at home to look at different coins and discussing the value of each.





Homework:


This is set every Friday for the children to do during the week. There are also additional resources that you might like to use on the school website: � HYPERLINK "https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news" �https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news�


Maths- Abacus Online ‘Marching Madness’ (addition and subtraction)


Reading- please spend 10 minutes reading each night and discussing the book


Spellings- this week the spellings contain the ‘a_e’ sound. The spelling lists for each week are available on the school website. We will be testing the children’s spellings on Friday. 








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Tuesdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ We are running very low on glue sticks in the classroom. Please could you send your child with a new one as many of them have now run out. Thank you. 


★ The children really enjoyed attending our special Harvest assembly this week. Thank you for all the food donations. 












































 











